FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please can you confirm the company names/providers for in relation to health and social care services that your organisation utilises for the following categories:
-    Care Home providers
-    Home Care providers
-    Complex Care providers

Please find the relevant information attached.

Do any of the above organisations use agencies for international recruitment

Please can you confirm the main contact for recruitment at each of the above organisations?

Please can you confirm the number of vacancies each organisation currently has (FTE)

In response to the above 3 questions, Leicester City Council does not hold this information. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
